Dear [INSERT NAME OF PATIENT],







We’re sorry you have been unable to return for your post operative appointment on [insert date.] It is vital for your ocular health that you return for your planned post procedure appointments within the first year after your surgery.  To date we have only seen you for:
[insert  post op visit type and date.]
If you have not done so already, please call me to reschedule at your earliest convenience.
We look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely,

[INSERT NAME OF COORDINATOR]

